
 

 
                    CSCA SUPERSPRINT SERIES 

Round 6: Sydney Motor Sport Park 
Saturday 14th September 2019 

Dear Competitor,  
 
Entries are now open for the MGCC SYDNEY round of the CSCA Super Sprint series at 
Sydney Motor Sport Park for Saturday 14th September 2019 on the North (Druitt) Circuit. 
 
The event is open to financial members of CSCA clubs as listed in the Supplementary 
Regulations PLUS other CAMS affiliated clubs at the discretion of the secretary. 
 
For this Event, the entry is via CAMS Event Entry through the Member Portal at 
https://www.cams.com.au and payment will be online via Direct Deposit (preferred) or by 
CAMS Credit Card - account details contained in the Supplementary Regulations. If you 
need to withdraw you can do so up to 4 Days before the event. 50% refund applies for 
cancellation after that day.   Full Refunds will be less $20 for administration. 
 
You will get an email with confirmation of entry immediately the event secretary confirms your 
payment and updates your entry status to Approved. 
 
Please read the new 2019 CSCA class tables in the Supplementary Regulations as the 
list of classes has been changed for 2019. Please update your class in your Event entry My 
Details section, and DELETE ALL YOUR OTHER CLUBS PRIOR TO ENTERING! 
 
 
Please ensure your Club memberships and CAMS licences are up to date and remember to 
bring them on the day, as you MUST have them on registration in the base of the Control 
Tower, or you cannot run! 
 
Please note that your car MUST be presented in the state it will run! Re cameras, data loggers 
etc CANNOT be added after scrutineering. Take care that tyre sizes, class etc are correctly 
listed. Remember to make sure your car is presented in a race ready condition. Front and rear 
Tow hooks fitted and fire extinguishers securely mounted. Please check with your sporting rep if 
you’re unsure of your reserved number. Competition numbers & blue triangles will be available at 
the scrutineering bay at $ 2.50 each. 
 
Garages and carports are again free for this event (except Garage – No.1 for officials). 
 
Please note also that those cars we have been placed in Speed Group 1 will be required to 
place their cars on the dummy grid in their respective positions prior to the Drivers briefing call 
at 08:20. Speed Groupings will be advised prior to the event. 
 
We look forward to receiving your entry. 
 
Regards, 
 
Steve Perry and   Max Wasson 
MGCC Event Secretary  & Assistant Event Secretary 
M: 0434 275 970  or  0418 431 928

 


